In Reply Refer To:
Docket: 50-285/84-17

Omaha Public Power District
ATTN: R. L. Andrews, Nivision Manager-
Nuclear Production

1623 Harney Street
umaha, Nebraska 68102
Gentlemen:

This acknowledges your letter dated October 10, 1984, in which you
requested a delay in responding to our firdings of our Inspection
Report 50-285/84-17. This confirms the verbal approval for the extension
as discussed between Mr. K. J. Morris of your office and Mr. R. E. Hall

of this office.

Criginal Signed 2y

D. R. Hunter, Chief
Reactor Project Branch 2

¢e:
W. G. Gates, Manager Harry H. Voight, Esq.
Fort Calhoun Station LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
P.0. Box 399 1333 New Hampshire Avenue, NW
Fort Calhourn, inebraska 68023 Washington, DC 20036

bcc w/copy of letter dated October 10, 1984:
John G. Davis, Director, NMSS
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